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Friday 04
th

 November 2016 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Ref: Children in Need Appeal – Friday 18
th

 November 2016 

 

Following the huge success of last year’s Appeal, where we managed to raise over £1250.00 for the charity, 

on Friday 18
th

 November we are holding our Children in Need fundraising initiative. The theme for this year 

is Spots! Children are welcome to arrive into school wearing spot inspired clothes. A donation of £1.00 is 

required to wear ‘Spots’. (But please wear sensible shoes and a coat!) 

 

Throughout the day our Apprentices will be organising various activities for the children. Please see below 

the list of events they are in the process of arranging:  

 Sponsored star jumps  

 Class photographs 

 Cake sale 

 Pin the spot on the bear – 20p per go 

 Guess the staff members in the baby photos – 20p per guess 

 Guess how many sweets are in the jar – 20p per guess 

 

Sponsored Star Jumps 

 

All the children across the school will be involved in this activity. To avoid the need to wear wellingtons, all 

the children will be star jumping outside on the playground. The aim of the event is to achieve a full two 

minutes of jumping without stopping! 

 

Sponsorship forms will be sent home with your child in their book bag next week.  

 

Cake Sale  

 

The apprentices will be running a cake sale stall continuing the ‘Spotty’ theme after school outside the 

school office. Children from Maple and Oak house will be helping to run the event alongside the 

apprentices. Cake prices range from 20p - £1.00. We would be extremely grateful if parents could either 

bake some cakes or purchase some for the sale. Any donation is greatly appreciated. There will be a prize 

awarded for the best ‘Spotty’ cake.  

 

Class Photographs  

 

The children will also be having class photographs taken in their ‘Spotty’ clothes similar to last year. Once 

the photos have been taken, they will be displayed in the school office for parents to view. If you would like 

to order a photo, please drop by the school office with payment. All proceeds will go towards the Appeal. 

The photos will be printed professionally on glossy paper. They will be available to purchase for: 

 

1 photo - £2.00  

2 photos - £3.00  
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The best dressed boy and girl from each year group will receive a prize! 

 

All the other events will take place during school time, each class will be allocated a time slot in the 

afternoon which they will have the opportunity to guess the ‘baby in the photo’, guess how many ‘sweets are 

in the jar’ and pin the ‘spot on the bear’.  

 

Year 3 have been invited to go on a very special trip to the Discovery Channel HQ on Friday 18
th

 

November. Although the children will be away, the day at the Discovery Channel will incorporate aspects of 

Children in Need therefore the children will not be missing out. 

 

We would like to thank you for your continued support. Let’s make this the best year yet! 

 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 
 

Sarah Leighton  

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

                              

mailto:office@hughendenprimary.co.uk
http://www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk/

